
I wanted to remind parents about a few items. 

1. All students​ are in the board approved Pass/No Credit grading system unless you turn in the "Opt-In" 
form for academic grades by Friday, May 15,  to the high school office. No Exceptions. You can mail 
the form or drop it off at the school. For an explanation of grading for the second semester please refer 
to the letter that came home with mid-term grades last week. 

2. Parents of Seniors​-be sure to sign and turn in the Permission Slip for using your child's name and 
photo for the Virtual Awards Ceremony.  This form must be in by Friday, May 15,  to the high school 
office. No Exceptions. You can mail the form or drop it off at the school. Because the ceremony will be 
prerecorded and posted on Wednesday, May 20, if a student's form is not turned in by Friday, May 15 
they will not be included in the ceremony. 

3. Parents of Seniors-​Cap and Gown pick-up is Thursday, May 14, from 1-2 PM. Please follow the 
procedures on the Jostens Flyer.​ ​CLICK HERE 

4. Classroom Driver Education Update-​ We have secured Mr. Ness to teach the class this summer 
using the online platform Zoom. Due to a change of dates, a new letter and sign up form will be coming 
out to parents of current 9th graders to fill out if they wish to participate.  All parents will need to fill out a 
new form, even if they have previously signed up due to the change of format and dates. You will need 
to have a good internet connection that can accomodate the video conference Zoom eLearning. If other 
students are interested they must be 14.5 years old by the first day of the summer class. More 
information will be posted on the COVID-19 webpage on the District Website in the coming days. 

5. Check-out and Turn-in of School Materials and Yearbook Pick-Up-​we are currently working on 
protocols and dates for students/parents to turn in school materials such as chromebooks, textbooks, 
school owned supplies, hot spots, etc.  This will begin after the last day of school, May 22, and the 
Memorial Day weekend. If your student ordered a yearbook they will receive it when they have 
completed check out. More information will be posted in the coming days. 

Be sure to refer to the COVID-19 webpage on the district website if you need copies of forms or up-to-date 
information.​ ​CLICK HERE 

Thank You 

Mr. Dave Beranek, Ed.S. 

Principal, MHS 
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